| am writing to oppose HB 1255. Public broadcasting is a vital resource in times of emergency and emergencies are by
nature unpredictable except in one way: they are inevitable. We will need Public broadcasting at some point in the future
and we need to support it so that it will be there when that happens. Please support Public broadcasting and do not

support HB 1255. Thank you.



